
Ambler Savings Bank Donates $15,000 to Pathway School for Drama Program 

 

 
(from left) Roger Zacharia, Ambler Savings Bank President and CEO; Louise Robertson, Pathway School Vice President for 

Development; Diane Kresge, Ambler Savings Bank Fairview Village Branch Manager; and Dr. David Schultheis, Pathway School 

President and CEO. 

 

NORRISTOWN – Ambler Savings Bank President and CEO, Roger Zacharia, and Branch Manager for the Fairview Village office, 

Diane Kresge, presented Pathway School with a check for $15,000, which will be used for the school’s drama program. 

The Pathway School drama program puts on three plays per year through the creative arts department and ties into the 

Pathway School academic program. According to Louise Robertson, Pathway School Vice President for Development, the 

drama program reinforces social and language skills and assists students in developing the ability to manage their emotions.  

“At Ambler Savings Bank, we understand the importance, and the cost, of a good education. We are excited to partner with 

Pathway School for their drama program, which benefits so many of their students through the creative arts program,” said 

Mr. Zacharia. “As a community bank, we like to partner with organizations that make a big impact on the community we 

serve. At Pathway School, the students, the faculty and the staff demonstrate on a daily basis what an amazing asset the 

school is in our community.”  

 “We were thrilled to partner with such an innovative school, such as Pathway School, that is educating a population of 

children that are underserved in traditional public schools,” said Ms Kresge. 

“We are grateful for the support we receive from the business community,” said President and CEO Dr. David Schultheis. 

“Our ability to continue to provide a first-class education to students with special needs relies on the generosity of 

businesses like Ambler Savings Bank.” 

Ambler Savings Bank, headquartered in Ambler, PA, has locations in Fairview Village at 3009 W Germantown Pike, as well as 

locations in Schwenksville and Limerick. 


